
Crosstown LRT Project – Update, February 15, 2019 
  

 Crosslinx has confirmed that the scaffolding will remain up until March 31, 

2019. 

 

 Minimal work has been completed during the week Feb. 11 due to 

inclement weather. 

 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK  

 Crews will remove a wall below-grade at Brownlow Ave and Eglinton Ave 

East to complete the installation of the new storm sewer.  The work is 

expected to take approximately 2-3 days to complete. Pedestrians will be 

routed around the work zone. A flag person will be stationed at the site to 

provide traffic control. 

 

 Old storm sewer infrastructure will be removed from the southwest work 

zone. 

 

 These activities, which will take place Monday through Sunday between 7 

a.m. and 11 p.m., might generate some noise.  

 

CONSTRUCTION STAGING 

 

 



 

Please visit the school and Crosstown LRT websites for regular updates.  

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eglinton
http://www.thecrosstown.ca/news-media/whats-new/construction-updates

